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The Administrative Council met at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, April 23, 1991, in the
General Administration Building.

Chancellors in Attendance

All chancellors were present.

Information Reports

President Spangler called the meeting to order. At his request, Vice President Jay
Robinson reported on current budget developments. A memorandum from President
Spangler regarding 1991-93 reductions was distributed.

Current issues in the legislature, including flexibility legislation, the name
change proposal, and other matters were discussed. The possible adverse
consequences to the University of the proposal that would mandate drug testing for
every successful applicant for a state job were discussed.

The State Auditor plans to conduct a faculty workload audit during the next few
months on several campuses.

President Spangler discussed the congressional review of indirect costs (overhead
receipts) in connection with government research grants. He urged the chancellors
to be 100 percent responsive and to communicate to the General Administration any
inquiries from any branch of the government with respect to this matter.

Vice President Dawson discussed the pending visits of the consultants to each campus
early in the summer.

Other matters discussed included the Knight Commission Report and the Board of

Governors' resolution in support of the work of the Commission, compliance with the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973, and minority presence visits.

* * *

The meeting adjourned at approximately 3:50 p.m.

C. D. épangletﬂ Jr.





